
 
 
 
 

VOTER SERVICES REPORT 
June 11-July 16, 2024 

Submitted by Kelly Davis 
 
 
The following are the Voter Services activities for June 11-July 16, 2024: 
 
Materials: (Rae Dominico, Susan Pfeifer, Kelly Davis) 
• Election pamphlet that serves as the election insert published in the New Mexican has been 

updated.  It will be sent to Katharine Clark for accuracy and possible editing. 
• Flyers are being created for Mis, Dis, Mal information (using LWV Greater Pittsburgh 

materials) and Project 2025. 
• All flyers, etc. are being updated for the 2024 General Election.    
 
Tabling Sites:  (Susan Pfeifer) 
• Santa Fe Farmers Market tabling continued. There were two tabling events this reporting 

period:  June 22 and July 6.  Total served 102 includes: 24 registered to vote; 22 requests for 
mail in ballot applications; 56 thank you, comments and general election conversations. 

• The Food King tabling.  Plan on contacting Food King Market to arrange voter registration 
and information beginning last part of August. 

• Additional tabling sites:  Partner with NAACP at St Johns College (Cathy Harvey) and SFCC 
for focus groups and voter registration (Cathy Harvey and Anne Culp).  

 
Candidate Forums: (Andrea Slade and Kelly Davis) 
• State League approved request from Santa Fe League to sponsored a US Senate Candidate 

Forum.  Approval required because US Senate race is a statewide race and the State League 
is responsible for any statewide candidate forums. 

• Emailed Phill Casus, editor of New Mexican, requesting a meeting to decide what candidate 
forums to sponsor and the dates and times of the forums.    

 
Misc: 
• St John’s Methodist Church Food Pantry:  Emailed St Johns Food Pantry to schedule 

distribution GOTV flyers in English and Spanish for the General Election. 
• St Vincent Hospital:  Plan on requesting St Vincent Hospital to post a 2024 General Election 

notice on TV Monitors and in newsletter identifying Vote411 as the source to go to for election 
information. 

• Help Line:  Two calls were forwarded by Debbie asking about dates for the State 
Representative District 50 and US Representative District 3 candidate forums. 

• Santa Fe Community Foundation:  Awarded Santa Fe Community Foundation Grant.  The 
grant funds will be used to upgrade the League’s social media presence.  It will be 
administered by Stephanie, VP PR Coms.  See PR Coms report for activities. 

• Global Shapers:  Printed 100 flyers for Global Shapers (Sila Avcil, Director) for their GOTV 
campaign. 

• Ballot Measures:  Contacted Katharine Clark to ask if they would be doing an analysis of the 
general election ballot measures-replied they will not do one.  Contacted Phill Casaus, 
regarding ballot measure.  He was uncertain but thought they would do an analysis.  My best 
information that I found on Ballotpedia was that there would be 9 measures.   

• City of Santa Fe Libraries:  Followed up on email from the city of Santa Fe Librarian who 
wants to collaborate with the League on voter information events.  The collaboration is in the 
discussion stage.  


